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Seeking New Employees? Companies of Sizes Invited to Register for the  

Fox Cities Employment Fair, Tuesday, March 18 

The annual Fox Cities Employment Fair will be held 10 am - 2 pm on Tuesday, March 18, 

2025, at the Fox Cities Exposition Center, 355 W. Lawrence Ave., Appleton. The annual region-

wide hiring event is sponsored by the Fox Valley Workforce Development Board (FVWDB), a 

local not-for-profit with a focus on upskilling and growing our local workforce. 

 “Anecdotally, hiring seemed to be a little sluggish in the fall as we awaited the outcome 

of the 2024 election, but employers are now back it with gusto, seeking individuals to fill a 

variety of skilled and unskilled roles this spring,” said Anthony Snyder, CEO of the FVWDB. 

“The Fox Cities Employment Fair will welcome job seekers ready for full- and part-time 

positions, either immediately or after classes end at our technical schools and colleges.” 

The first step in putting on a top-notch job fair is having the right employers.  If you 

represent an employer interested in being part of this job fair, please visit www.fvwdb.com and 

click on the “JOB FAIRS” area for registration information. 
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Interested job seekers should visit the same web site for event details. To begin a resume 

update and connect with workforce development staff on mock interviews and other preparation 

assistance, contact the Fox Cities Job Center-Menasha, 920-997-3272, or visit at 1801 Appleton 

Road, Menasha. Contact with staff can also be made by visiting www.foxvalleyjobcenters.com. 

In addition to this fair, other hiring events scheduled for Spring 2025 include the April 2 

Fond du Lac Regional Job Fair and the May 7 Oshkosh Area Employment Fair. Links to 

registration for all jobs fairs are posted at www.fvwdb.com. 

Companies seeking additional information should contact Bobbi Miller at 

bmiller@fvwdb.com or call 920-470-0837. 
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Fox Valley Workforce Development Board (FVWDB) is a not-for-profit working to build a world-
class workforce in northeast Wisconsin. Serving six counties — Calumet, Green Lake, Fond du Lac, 
Waupaca, Waushara and Winnebago — FVWDB collaborates with a number of state and local 
agencies to help job seekers gain the skills needed to find employment, and to help businesses find 
the highly skilled workers they need. 

 
The Fox Valley Workforce Development Board is an equal opportunity employer and service provider. If you have a disability and need assistance 

with this information, please dial 7-1-1 for Wisconsin Relay Service or at 800-947-3529. At no cost, you may request information in an alternate 

format, including language assistance or translation information to your preferred language by contacting us at (920) 594-3655 
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